
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

NOTICE 
 

 SPECIALISED CONTRACT No. SCM 25 OF 16/17 
  

THWALA ROAD PUBLIC REALM UPGRADE AND BEAUTIFICATION 
 

The above Tender Notice which appeared in the Witness and Edendale Eyethu newspapers and the 
Msunduzi Municipality and National Treasury’s Websites, refer. 
 
Please be advised that above contract has been cancelled. The contract will be re-advertised in due 
course. 
 
Any inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
 
 

SIZWE HADEBE (ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER) 
 
 


